Dear Parent/Guardian:

The seventh grade will be taking a field trip to the Children’s Museum in Indianapolis on
Tuesday, May 20“’, 2014. We will be viewing the Terra Cotta Warriors exhibit, which is
one of the major items we studied this year. The buses will be leaving the school at
approximately 8:45 a.m. and will be returning around 1:30 p.m. It will be important that
students arrive to school on time and do not have appointments between those times.

There is no charge for this trip, but all students must have their permission slips turned
in by May 1%, 2014. We need to have everything collected and in order to completely
register with the Children’s Museum and to be sure the sack lunches are set up to go
smoothly. Sack lunches will be made by the GCJHS cafeteria and the $3.00 charged will
be made to their school account. Please make sure your student has that money in
their account by May 19" so that it can be charged on the morning of the trip.

This is an excellent opportunity for our students, and we look forward to this
experience. As always, we expect the best from our students during outings such as this
one. The students are expected to follow school and museum guidelines at all times. It
will also be expected that students dress appropriately.

We look forward to this opportunity, and we hope that you and your child do as well. If
you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your child’s Social Studies
teacher for that as well.

Sincerely,

The Seventh Grade Social Studies Team
GCIJHS

Yes, | give my child, (print student’s name),
permission to attend the fieldtrip to the Children’s Museum on Tuesday, May 20",

Parent/Guardian’s Name (printed and signed) Date



